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18th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

EXTREMELY IMPORTANT INFORMATION – YEAR 10 GROUP CLOSURE 
 
This week, due to staff absence, I reluctantly made the decision to close certain teaching 
groups on different days to spread the impact on our students’ education.  This forthcoming 
Monday i.e. 21st March, we are still in a difficult situation in terms of staffing, and I am writing 
to inform you that as a result all Year 10 students will not be required in school and will 
complete home learning instead, returning to school on Tuesday.  
 
N.B. for all other year groups, i.e. Year 7, Year 8, Year 9 and Year 11, they are expected to 
attend school and their day will operate as normal. 
 
For Year 10’s, when working from home, they should follow their normal timetable, all home 
learning tasks will be posted on their relevant Google classroom.   
 
As you will appreciate, it is very important that we are able to staff all lessons appropriately 
and I apologise for the disruption to Year 10 students’ learning, but this decision has not been 
taken lightly and only as a last resort.    
 
If the closure of Year 10 on Monday presents any difficulties for families, email 
admin@cchs.school, explaining your circumstances and someone will get back to you; please 
do not ring the school directly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
C TAYLOR 
Head of School 
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